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FROM: Michael Lewis, City Engineer miewis@cl.west-allis.wi.us
DATE: September 9, 2008
RE: Communication from City Engineer Regarding Changing the Street

Name of Oklahoma Avenue at about Root River Parkway to 124™
Street to National Avenue

Now that the intersection project is almost complete, it’s time to change the name of
Oklahoma Avenue to National Avenue. Since Oklahoma Avenue physically stops at
National Avenue with the new intersection alignment, it’s confusing to have this short
stretch of National Avenue be called Oklahoma Avenue.

If we get Board approval, we will contact the Post Office and residents affected. If we
get a huge amount of opposition, we will bring it back to the Board.



